
Winter Talks 2010
The City of Winchester Trust invites its members 

to attend our forthcoming series of talks.

All talks take place at the Heritage Centre, 32 Upper Brook Street, starting at 7.00pm.

Suggested donation of £2 per person.  Tea & Coffee will be available.

CChhaannggee ffoorr tthhee bbeetttteerr??

Thursday 11th February
Loic Lopas & Kate MacIntosh, WinAcc

“Climate Change for the better?”

Thursday 11th March
Phil Yates

“Memories of Winchester High Street of the 1930s”

Thursday 8th April
Members meeting led by Trust Council members

“Streets Ahead – eyesores and delights”

Space at the Heritage Centre is limited, so please arrive in good time to avoid disappointment.  
Space will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

For more information please contact the secretary on 01962 851664 
or e-mail Secretary@cityofwinchestertrust.co.uk


